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To whom this may concern.

I am writing just to record my opposition to mandating Covid vaccine to healthcare workers. It is up to each individual person to decide what goes inside their body. Most importantly, per science, CDC etc. the vaccine does not stop the transmission, nor it helps with signs and symptoms. There are millions of people in MA who are against it! Please start listening to those voices.

Sincerely, Anna Santana.

Sent from my iPhone
